
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 August 2007 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received the following correspondence: 
 
 ● Letter from Mike Theelen, General Manager Strategy and Planning, regarding the adoption of 

the Development Contributions Policy 2007. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


